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February 1, 2019 
 
 

Notice of UNM-Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Travel 

 
 

A quorum of the University of New Mexico-Gallup Local Advisory Board will travel to Santa 
Fe on February 20, 2019 to attend Gallup McKinley County Day at the Legislature and 
the Gallup McKinley County Day Reception at La Fonda on the Plaza on February 21.  
The Local Advisory Board will return to Gallup on February 22, 2019 after attending 
Greater Gallup Economic Development Corporation NM Cabinet Secretaries Events. 
 
No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Local Advisory Board during the time 
spent in Santa Fe.  The Local Advisory Board will be lobbying for UNM Gallup and there 
will be No Political Activity involved.  Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open 
Meetings Act. 


